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Objection 1 (Ob1)

From: Tegan Heckingbortor
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To: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox <boundaries@waec.wa.gov.au>

Subject: Proposed boundary for Baldivis electorate - strongly against
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Dear WAEC,

Please what ever you do don't split Baldivis into two... Get rid of Warnbro and keep Baldivis
whole. We will lose everything the electorate stands for, our brand new police station which
hasn't even been built yet will be outside our electorate.

We want to keep Baldivis as a whole, our Electorate is CALLED Baldivis why would you split it in
half and give us WARNBRO? It's so far away? Take away Cooloongup or Waikiki, they think

they're Rockingham anyway.

Please don't break Baldivis apart, it's so bad for our community, our school network, our
shopping centre and most of all our brand new police station!!!

Kind regards
Tegan Heckingbottom,
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